
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

JULY 27, 2020 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.A. 
 
 
TOPIC:    Approval to Purchase Musical Instruments 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of musical instruments as awarded to Cameron Music for $20,275, to 
Taylor Music for $83,840.85, and to Hewitt Music for $56,087, for a total expenditure of 
$160,202.85.  
 
RATIONALE: 
 
To more fully satisfy the inventory needs of the District’s secondary instrumental music 
programs.   This purchase will also eliminate the practice of students sharing wind 
instruments. 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The funding source for this purchase is from the 2013 Bond funds. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Bid Summary 
List of Instruments 
 
 


